
William J. Cahill, Jr.

Vee President
, g

Consohdatad Edison Company of New York. Inc.
4 Irving Place. New York. N Y 10003
Telephone (212) 460-3819

.

November 9, 1979

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-03

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Acting Director
Office of Nuclear Reacto; Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter responds to your September 21, 1979 letter on the sub-
ject of surveillance procedures and multiple equipment failures.

With respect to Indian Point Unit No. 1, the unit was shutdown on
October 31, 1974 and is presently in the defueled condition awaiting
a decision by the company whether or not to install an emergency
core cooling system in accordance with the Commission's regulation.
The information requested in the letter will be provided if an af-
firmative decision is reached to return the unit to service.

This information is being submitted pursuant to 10CFR50.54(f) and
forty (40) copies of this submittal are being provided.

Should you or your staff have any additional questions, please con-
tact us.

Very truly yours
?
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William J. Cahill, Jr.
attach. Vice President

Subscribed and sworn to
this Y daybefore me

of November, 1979.
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Notary Public

THOMAS R. Mc LAUGHLIN
Notary Pubhc Sise of New York

791]140.3 3(/
3 /No. 241618455 .

Qualified in IGncs County
Commisuon Expires Marm N,1981
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cc: Mr. Victor Stello, J r. , Dir~ector
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washingtba, D. C. 20555

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa. 19406

Mr. T. Rebelowski, Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. O. Box 38
Buchanan, N.Y. 10511
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